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Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday

1

8:30 am COVID-19
and Your Workplace:
Reduced Workforce
Needs

10:00 am The
Hissing Folly by
Cole Swanson

10:00 am Special
Accessibility
Advisory Committee
Meeting

10:00 am Erika
DeFreitas: an object,
a gesture, a scene
(II)

10:00 am The
Hissing Folly by
Cole Swanson

11:00 am State of
the City Address
with Mayor Dan
Carter

11:30 am Why Your
Business Needs An
Online Store –
ShopHERE powered
by Google

12:00 pm Durham
Region International
Film Festival

12:00 pm Canadian
Startups: Advice and
Best Practices

4:30 pm Chamber
on Tap (Whitby
Chamber)
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8:30 am Downtown
Whitby Java Jolt

9:00 am The
Journey of an
Entrepreneur
(Clarington Board of
Trade and Office of
Economic
Development)

10:00 am The
Hissing Folly by
Cole Swanson

10:00 am Erika
DeFreitas: an object,
a gesture, a scene
(II)

10:00 am The
Hissing Folly by
Cole Swanson

12:00 pm Durham
Region International
Film Festival
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8:00 am
Scugog
Compost
Event

10:00 am The
Hissing Folly
by Cole
Swanson

10:00 am The
Hissing Folly
by Cole
Swanson

10:00 am
Erika
DeFreitas: an
object, a
gesture, a
scene (II)

12:00 pm
Durham
Region
International
Film Festival

8:00 pm Song
Sung Blue:
The Neil
Diamond
Story
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10:00 am The
Hissing Folly by
Cole Swanson

10:00 am Erika
DeFreitas: an
object, a gesture, a
scene (II)

10:00 am The
Hissing Folly by
Cole Swanson
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9:00 am Land
Division Committee
Virtual Meeting
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8:00 am What's
Brewing?: Virtual
Edition

9:30 am Planning
and Economic
Development
Committee Meeting

9:30 am Etsy 101:
Launch your Maker
Shop (BACD)

10:00 am Erika
DeFreitas: an object,
a gesture, a scene
(II)

10:00 am The
Hissing Folly by

7

8:30 am Brooklin
Java Jolt (Whitby
Chamber)

9:30 am Works
Committee Meeting

9:30 am Creating
PowerPoint Slides
that Sparkle!
(BACD)

10:00 am Erika
DeFreitas: an object,
a gesture, a scene
(II)

10:00 am The
Hissing Folly by
Cole Swanson
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8:30 am COVID-19
and Your Workplace:
Terminations during
the Pandemic
(AJPBOT)

9:30 am BACD Start
Up Session

9:30 am Health and
Social Services
Committee Meeting

10:00 am Erika
DeFreitas: an object,
a gesture, a scene
(II)

10:00 am The
Hissing Folly by
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9:30 am 9-1-1
Management Board
Meeting

9:30 am Regional
Chair, John Henry –
Virtual (Clarington
Board of Trade)

9:30 am Branding
Mistakes and How
to Cure Them
(BACD)

10:00 am Erika
DeFreitas: an object,
a gesture, a scene
(II)

10:00 am The

10

10:00 am The
Hissing Folly
by Cole
Swanson

10:00 am The
Hissing Folly
by Cole
Swanson

10:00 am
Erika
DeFreitas: an
object, a
gesture, a
scene (II)



Cole Swanson

10:00 am The
Hissing Folly by
Cole Swanson

10:00 am Tweak
Your Networking
for Online (AJBOT)

1:00 pm Future of
Transportation
Webinar Series,
Session Four:
Shipping

2:00 pm BACD
Business Plan
Masterclass

5:00 pm TNDF's
DASH & DINE

10:00 am The
Hissing Folly by
Cole Swanson

11:00 am Register
for RAP Webcast
Series: Building a
Cyber-resilient
Business (Toronto
Region Board of
Trade)

1:30 pm Transit
Executive
Committee Meeting

Cole Swanson

10:00 am The
Hissing Folly by
Cole Swanson

11:30 am Why Your
Business Needs An
Online Store –
ShopHERE powered
by Google

1:00 pm Using
Pinterest for
Business Growth
(BACD)

1:15 pm Stop, Look
and Think - Before
you Click
(AJPBOT)

2:00 pm City of
Pickering Second
Annual Realtor and
Developer
Symposium

Hissing Folly by
Cole Swanson

10:00 am The
Hissing Folly by
Cole Swanson
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10:00 am Erika
DeFreitas: an
object, a gesture, a
scene (II)

10:00 am The
Hissing Folly by
Cole Swanson

10:00 am The
Hissing Folly by
Cole Swanson

12 13

9:30 am Finance
and Administration
Committee Meeting

10:00 am Erika
DeFreitas: an object,
a gesture, a scene
(II)

10:00 am The
Hissing Folly by
Cole Swanson

10:00 am The
Hissing Folly by
Cole Swanson

1:00 pm
Cybersecurity:
Risks, Issues and
Trends Affecting
Canadian Business

1:00 pm Virtual
Meeting with MP
Philip Lawrence
(Clarington Board of
Trade)

3:30 pm Business
Networking Before
5 (AJPBOT)

7:30 pm Durham
Agricultural
Advisory Committee
Meeting
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9:00 am
**CANCELLED**
Food Safety
Training &
Certification

9:00 am The
Business Summit: Be
Customer Obsessed

9:00 am Doing
Business Online?
Ten IP Issues You
Need To Know

9:30 am
**CANCELLED**
Ready, Set, Grow

9:30 am BACD
Business
Fundamentals:
Business Planning

9:30 am Committee
of the Whole
Meeting

10:00 am The
Hissing Folly by
Cole Swanson

10:00 am Erika
DeFreitas: an object,
a gesture, a scene
(II)

10:00 am The
Hissing Folly by
Cole Swanson

1:00 pm Business
Planning In This
Period Of
Uncertainty

5:00 pm BACD Start
Up Session
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9:00 am The Driving
Innovation Series
presents
Accelerating the
Cities of Tomorrow

10:00 am The
Hissing Folly by
Cole Swanson

10:00 am Erika
DeFreitas: an object,
a gesture, a scene
(II)

10:00 am The
Hissing Folly by
Cole Swanson

11:30 am Why Your
Business Needs An
Online Store –
ShopHERE powered
by Google

12:00 pm Small
Business Too Big to
Ignore - Breaking
the Skills and Digital
Divide

1:00 pm Women for
STEM 2020 Virtual
Summit

1:00 pm Business
During Pandemic:
Discuss Sales
Development & The
Small Biz Trends

2:00 pm Harnessing
Canada’s Tax
System for
Inclusive Recovery
& Growth

5:00 pm How to
Organize Your Entire
Business with Trello
(BACD)

7:00 pm Durham
Environmental
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8:30 am Downtown
Whitby Java Jolt

10:00 am The
Hissing Folly by
Cole Swanson

10:00 am The
Hissing Folly by
Cole Swanson

10:00 am Erika
DeFreitas: an object,
a gesture, a scene
(II)

10:00 am Fall Art
Festival

1:00 pm
**CANCELLED**
Durham Region
Roundtable on
Climate Change
Meeting
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9:00 am
Broken Bins?
Bring them in.

10:00 am Fall
Art Festival

10:00 am The
Hissing Folly
by Cole
Swanson

10:00 am
Erika
DeFreitas: an
object, a
gesture, a
scene (II)

10:00 am The
Hissing Folly
by Cole
Swanson

10:30 am
Parkwood
Servants
Tours



Advisory Committee
Meeting
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10:00 am The
Hissing Folly by
Cole Swanson

10:00 am The
Hissing Folly by
Cole Swanson

10:00 am Erika
DeFreitas: an
object, a gesture, a
scene (II)

10:00 am Fall Art
Festival

10:30 am Parkwood
Servants Tours
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9:00 am
mNetworking
(Whitby Chamber)

2:00 pm Forging the
way forward: How
entrepreneurs are
adapting to the
pandemic

6:00 pm Fear
Factory Haunted
Maze

6:00 pm Fear
Factory Haunted
Maze
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8:00 am What's
Brewing?: Virtual
Edition (Oshawa
Chamber of
Commerce)

9:00 am Small
Business Week –
Time Management

9:30 am Maker
Meet Up (BACD)

10:00 am The
Hissing Folly by
Cole Swanson

10:00 am Erika
DeFreitas: an object,
a gesture, a scene
(II)

10:00 am The
Hissing Folly by
Cole Swanson

1:00 pm Succeeding
in a new reality:
Plan your way out
of the COVID-19
crisis

1:30 pm Parkwood
Servants Tours
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8:30 am Brooklin
Java Jolt (Whitby
Chamber)

9:00 am Small
Business Week –
Financial
Management &
Cash Flow

9:00 am
**CANCELLED**
Social Housing
Advisory Group

10:00 am Business
Survival During
COVID Times

10:00 am The
Hissing Folly by
Cole Swanson

10:00 am Erika
DeFreitas: an object,
a gesture, a scene
(II)

10:00 am The
Hissing Folly by
Cole Swanson

12:00 pm Lunch &
Learn: FanSaves
(Whitby Chamber)

12:00 pm Success in
Times of Crisis:
These Entrepreneurs
Rule!

12:00 pm "Power
the Economy 2020"
by WEConnect

1:30 pm Parkwood
Servants Tours

2:00 pm BACD Start
Up Session

3:00 pm Forging
The Way Forward
Online: Get Started
with E-Commerce

5:00 pm BACD
Business Plan
Masterclass

22

9:00 am Small
Business Week –
Activating your
Digital Eco-system

9:00 am HR Online
Workshop:
Succession Planning

9:30 am BACD
Business
Fundamentals:
Marketing & Sales

10:00 am Online
Creators
Mastermind (BACD)

10:00 am The
Hissing Folly by
Cole Swanson

10:00 am Erika
DeFreitas: an object,
a gesture, a scene
(II)

10:00 am The
Hissing Folly by
Cole Swanson

11:30 am Why Your
Business Needs An
Online Store –
ShopHERE powered
by Google

12:00 pm "Power
the Economy 2020"
by WEConnect

1:30 pm Parkwood
Servants Tours

2:00 pm Retail
entrepreneurs: How
to make the holidays
count

2:00 pm Trailblazers:
Mental Health &
Entrepreneurship by
Futurpreneur

4:00 pm Business
Excellence Awards
(AJPBOT)

8:30 pm Brazil-
Canada Investment
Forum:
Opportunities in the
Brazilian
Agribusiness Sector
(Brazil-Canada
Chamber of
Commerce)
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9:00 am Small
Business Week –
Business Model
Canvas

9:00 am Monetizing
Facebook Groups
(BACD)

10:00 am The
Hissing Folly by
Cole Swanson

10:00 am Erika
DeFreitas: an object,
a gesture, a scene
(II)

10:00 am The
Hissing Folly by
Cole Swanson

12:00 pm "Power
the Economy 2020"
by WEConnect

1:30 pm Parkwood
Servants Tours

2:00 pm Energy
from Waste
Advisory Committee
(EFWAC) Meeting
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9:00 am
Broken Bins?
Bring them in.

10:00 am The
Hissing Folly
by Cole
Swanson

10:00 am
Erika
DeFreitas: an
object, a
gesture, a
scene (II)

10:00 am The
Hissing Folly
by Cole
Swanson

10:30 am
Parkwood
Servants
Tours
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10:00 am Erika
DeFreitas: an

26 27

7:30 am UXCC
Breakfast - Speaker

28

8:30 am COVID-19:
An Ontario Workers'

29

9:30 am How to
accelerate your

30

8:30 am Downtown
Whitby Java Jolt
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object, a gesture, a
scene (II)

10:30 am Parkwood
Servants Tours

Wayne Dehaitre,
Royal Bank of
Canada (Uxbridge
Chamber of
Commerce)

9:30 am BACD Start
Up Session

10:00 am Erika
DeFreitas: an object,
a gesture, a scene
(II)

1:00 pm Selling and
Shipping During the
Holiday Season with
eCommerce Canada

6:00 pm Website
Essentials: Make
Sure You Tick all
The Boxes (BACD)

7:00 pm Facebook
and Instagram
Advertising on a
Small Budget:
Online Webinar

Compensation
Update

9:00 am
**CANCELLED**
Food Safety
Training &
Certification

9:30 am Regional
Council Meeting

10:00 am Erika
DeFreitas: an object,
a gesture, a scene
(II)

4:00 pm BACD
Business
Fundamentals:
Financials and
Operations

business with e-
commerce

10:00 am Erika
DeFreitas: an object,
a gesture, a scene
(II)

11:30 am Why Your
Business Needs An
Online Store –
ShopHERE powered
by Google

6:00 pm Startup
Grind: Eva Lau, two
small fish ventures

10:00 am Erika
DeFreitas: an object,
a gesture, a scene
(II)

2:00 pm WindReach
Farm Halloween
Drive-Thru
Experience

https://calendar.durham.ca

